
Dear Sir/Ms: 
 
Congressional District Plan A makes more sense for Southern Oregon because it makes us fully aligned with Josephine 
county now as the entirety of JoCo will be in CD2. 
 
I support House Plan C. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
John Hamilton 
 
1217 Park Street 
 
Ashland, Oregon 97520 
 
530 340-2391 

 


